[image: ]GIRL SCOUTS
Fall is just around the corner and troops will be starting soon!
YOU are invited to JOIN US in Girl Scouts: 
Make new friends, camp, cookies,  
FUN AND MORE!

Date:  Wednesday, September 18th
Time:  6-7 PM
Location:  Parkview Elementary School Library 
Membership Engagement Coordinator Contact: Renee Erickson |  rerickson@gsnwgl.org | 920.955.3428
Financial Assistance available for Membership and Uniforms.
Disclaimer of the Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District. 
The Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District from time to time permits the distribution of information about appropriate non-commercial activities sponsored by organizations. The fact that this information is distributed through the Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District does not mean or imply sponsorship of, or support of, the activity by the school system. Any problems related to the operation of the activity will be strictly between the participant and the sponsoring organization. Request for further information about the activity should be directed to the sponsoring organization.



image1.jpeg
0

girl scouts
of the northwestern




